A Message from the Mayor

It gives me great pleasure to extend greetings and a warm welcome to
everyone attending the second annual Canadian Association of Bariatric
Physicians and Surgeons (CABPS) Conference.

CABPS represents specialists from across Canada with an interest in the
treatment of obesity and severe obesity and who are committed to
maintaining and improving the standards of bariatric care in our country.

This year's conference will bring together surgeons, gastroenterologists,
psychiatrists, psychologists and pharmacists for two days of informative
sessions, guest speakers and networking opportunities.

This event is a wonderful opportunity for attendees to connect with peers,
colleagues and professionals in the field of bariatric care in a setting
designed for professional development.

Whether you are from Toronto, a frequent or first-time visitor, | welcome
you to our city and encourage you to visit the wonderful attractions and
neighbourhoods Toronto is known for.

On behalf of Toronto City Council, please accept my best wishes for an
enjoyable and successful conference.

Yours truly,

Mayor Rob Ford
City of Toronto
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